

Together We Grow

ASHBURY COLLEGE

Tel: (011) 969 2187 or 010 0350946 Fax to email: 086 578 1542

Email: info@ashburycollege.co.za

P.O. Box 11011 Rynfield 1514

1st August 2017

Newsletter 8 of 2017

Dear Parents

I would like to welcome all staff and pupils back to school after what I hope was a very pleasant and relaxing school holiday. I would also like to apologise for the inconvenience being caused by the building taking place at school. We are currently busy with phase one of the upgrades which includes a new entrance with a drop off and waiting area for the pupils as well as parking facilities for parents, new grade one classrooms, new upgraded foundation phase and pre-school toilets and an upgraded administrative block. We are hoping that these upgrades will all be completed by mid-September at the latest.

PARENT'S EVENINGS

A reminder that parent's evenings to discuss Term 2 results will be held on:

All parents are encouraged to attend in order to discuss your child/children's progress.

COLLEGE OUTING

A reminder that Grade 8-11 pupils will be going on an educational excursion to Gold Reef City on Friday 1^{st} September. Letters to this regard will be sent home with each individual pupil.

ENROLMENTS 2018:

Enrolments for next year are now open, any parents, family members or friends who are interested in enrolling their children for next year are advised to do so as soon as possible as the school has a limited number of spaces available for 2018.

EXTRA MURAL ACTIVITIES PREPARATORY SCHOOL TERM 3:

Preparatory School:

Softball Gr. 4 - 7 - Mondays and Wednesdays
Tee Ball Gr. 1- 3 - Tuesdays and Thursdays
Cross Country - Mornings before school
Chess Gr. 1 - 3 - Mondays and Wednesdays
Chess Gr. 4 - 7 - Tuesdays and Thursdays
Drama Gr. 1 - 3 - Mondays and Wednesdays
Eisteddfod Gr. 4 - 7 - Tuesdays and Thursdays

Yours in education

MR. C.H.BEHRENS (HEADMASTER)



